
Charlbury Neighbourhood Plan 2031 

Response to Consultation Representation by Historic England 

We acknowledge the representation made on behalf of Historic England.  We thank Historic England for 
their engagement with the Regulation 14 consultation process and for the matters raised which have 
been given careful consideration during the revision of the draft Charlbury Neighbourhood Plan 2031, 
ahead of submission to West Oxfordshire District Council (WODC).  We welcome their support for the 
consultation draft plan. 

As recommended, descriptions explaining how the proposed local list entries meet the relevant criteria 

have been added to Appendix D of the revised draft plan as a new section D.3. 


